
 

 

 

  

TO: Mayor Allen Joines and Members of the City Council 

FROM: Mayor Pro Tempore Vivian H. Burke 

DATE: September 14, 2017 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Community Appearance Commission 

 

I would like your consideration of the following citizen for appointment to the 

Community Appearance Commission for an unexpired term expiring February 2019. 

Rudolph V. Miller, a black male, resides at 5002 Sunrise Terrace, Winston-Salem, NC, 

27105. He attended Monterey Community College with an interest in Political Science 

and has 20 years of military experience.  Mr. Miller also has extensive volunteer 

experience. He will fill a non-categorical position. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

________________________________ 

Mayor Pro Tempore 

Council Member, Northeast Ward 

  

 

 


